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Brandy Butler

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 4:52 PM
To: 'havenofhope@cfl.rr.com'
Subject: FW: PSC E-service of Agenda Packet set for February 6, 2018 - Docket 20170261-TC

Good afternoon, Ms. Nordquist: 
 
Thank you for contacting the Office of Commission Clerk regarding the removal of contact 
information from our system.  Docket No. 20170261-TC is currently open to address the cancellation 
of PATS Certificate No. 8870  (Cert No. 8870) by Central Florida Haven of Hope Ministries, Inc., 
effective 12/31/17.  According to the events in that docket, an administrative order is due to be filed on 
2/20/18.  Until that order is issued, Cert No. 8870 is still considered “active” in our Master 
Commission Directory, and we are unable to remove your information from that notification 
list.  There are two rule dockets (20170262-TP and 20170263-TP) which are going to the 2/6/18, 
agenda.  Those two dockets affect all telecommunications companies, and that is why you received 
notification of the Agenda.  After the order mentioned earlier is issued and Cert No. 8870 has been 
cancelled, your information will be removed and you will receive no further notifications related to 
things which affect all telecommunications companies.   
 
I hope you find that information helpful.  If you have any additional questions, please don’t hesitate to 
contact our office. 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: havenofhope@cfl.rr.com [mailto:havenofhope@cfl.rr.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 3:45 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Commission Clerk 
Subject: Re: PSC E-service of Agenda Packet set for February 6, 2018 
 
Records Clerk 
 
The Central Florida Haven of Hope Ministries gave up our license as of December 31 2017.  Please 
take us off of your email list as they are not relevant to us. 
 



2

Thank you, 
 
Roxanne Nordquist 
Executive Director 
Haven of Hope Ministries 
407-298-2056 
havenofhope@cfl.rr.com 
cflhavenofhope.com 
 
---- Commission Clerk <CommissionClerk@psc.state.fl.us> wrote:  
> The attached document has been issued by the Florida Public Service Commission and filed with the 
Office of Commission Clerk.  As a party of record at the time of issuance or, if applicable, an interested 
person, you are being provided this information electronically. 
>  
> NOTICE:  E-mail replies from this address are not monitored or read.  Should you have any 
problems accessing this document, please forward this e-mail to 
Clerk@psc.state.fl.us<mailto:Clerk@psc.state.fl.us> explaining the problem and a Deputy Clerk will 
assist you.  Please do not alter the subject line, as it is used for processing. 
>  
 




